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WYCHBOLD FIRST & NURSERY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 
 

Mon 26th June – Dental visit for Robins/Starlings 
Mon 3rd July – Pupil Transfer day 
Mon 3rd July – Year 4 to Westacre 
Tues 4th July – Sports day and Picnic (further details to 
follow) 

Dates for your diary 

 

 
Wrens 93.02% 
Robins 96.84% 

Starlings 97.55% 
Owls 96.38% 

Eagles 94.35% 

Whole School 96.08% 
Attendance Target 96% 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thankfully, we seem to have come to the end of the heat this week.  Thank you for your support with 

sunhats and sun lotion.  Whilst, according to our policy, we are unable to apply sun lotion to children, we 

will always help the younger children, or those who need help, to apply it to their faces to avoid them getting 

it in their eyes.   

As you are aware, the children have met their new teachers for September.  Due to the new class of Falcons 

being created, the children will remain in their current classrooms for next year and the staff will be 

refreshing and brightening up their learning areas. 

On 3rd July, you will have the opportunity to meet with your child’s new teacher following their transition 

day. 

Mrs Howitt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE  

Friends Ice-Cream shop every 

Friday from 3pm in the playground 

at 50p each. 

  

Please ensure your child has sun screen 

applied before school or brings in sun 

screen to apply themselves. They also 

require a sun hat. Thank you. 

 

Please ensure the following rules are followed on the 
school playground: 

 The equipment shed is out of bounds for all 
children at home time 

 No bikes or scooters to be ridden 

 No dogs allowed 
Thank you for your co-operation in this matter 
 

PLAYGROUND ETIQUETTE 

Discover and Grow- Bambino Themed play sessions aimed at 

babies and children aged 0-5 years will be taking place locally 

from 13th September for 4 weeks, each Wednesday morning. 

For more information please contact Jayne on 07376 027342, 

E: bambin038@btinternet facebook - 

@discoverandgrowbambino 

 

SUN HATS AND SUN SCREEN 

 

We will be visited by a member of staff from 

Droitwich Library on Monday 26th June to 

explain and promote The Summer Reading 

Challenge. The theme is Animal Agents, 

illustrated by Tony Ross. This is a great way to 

encourage reading for pleasure and for your 

child to visit the library and experience 

different authors. 

SUMMER READING CHALLENGE 

 

Please can we ask you to be courteous when parking 
around the school during the beginning and end of the 
school day. Please use the Legion car park or the  
Community Hall car park where possible. Thank you. 
 

PARKING 



 

 

 

 

 Bromsgrove Multi-Activity, Craft and Sports Day Camps  

Monday 3rd July to Friday 25th August  

Daily activities on offer include: Arts & Crafts, Athletics, Badminton, 

Basketball, Cookery, Cricket, Dance, Drama,  

Football, Fun Games, Mad Science,  

Netball, Scratch Programming,  

Swimming, Tennis, Volleyball.  

8.45am - 5.45pm  

AND  

Winterfold IQ Sports Camps  

Monday 10th July to Friday 25th August  

Daily sports on offer include: Indoor  

Athletics, Basketball, Continuous Cricket  

Netball Shootouts, Tag Rugby and fun activities including  

Crashmat Dodgeball, Sumo Wrestling, Juggling, Outdoor 

Swimming, Zorbing.  

8.30am - 5.30pm  

Daily or weekly bookings being taken now, £35 per day or £130 per 

week,  

including a hot lunch  

Mini-bus transfers are available  

between Bromsgrove School and  

Winterfold  

For all children aged 8 - 13 years  

For more details about Sport and Activity camps please contact  

Mrs S Atkinson: Tel 01527 579679 ext 390  

Email: activities@bromsgrove-school.co.uk  

BROMSGROVE SCHOOL  

day camps  

 

If you have any toys in good quality condition 

suitable for ages 3 +, we would be very grateful to 

receive these to re-stock our afterschool club. 

Thank you. 

Robins class will be holding a Music Assembly on 

Monday 26th June at 9.15am. They will be sharing 

songs from their recent Music Festival. All are 

welcome to attend. 


